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Royal Commission on the Pike River Coal Mine Tragedy

Te Komihana a te Karauna mō te Parekura Ana Waro o te Awa o Pike

UNDER
THE COMMISSIONS OF INQUIRY ACT 1908

IN THE MATTER OF
THE ROYAL COMMISSION ON THE PIKE RIVER COAL MINE TRAGEDY

MINUTE NO 3: SECURE WEBSITE/ACCESS TO INFORMATION

2 JUNE 2011

Level 14, Prime Property Tower, 86-90 Lambton Quay, Wellington

P O Box 5846, Lambton Quay, Wellington 6145

Email: pikeriver@royalcommission.govt.nz

Freephone (NZ only) 0800 080 092

1. The Royal Commission’s Secure Website is now operational, and can be accessed by link from the Royal Commission’s website:

http://pikeriver.royalcommission.govt.nz/ 

2. As indicated in Practice Note 2, those participants wishing to gain a password for access to the Secure Website should email a request for access to pikeriver@royalcommission.govt.nz indicating the name and email address of each person requesting access.

3. The site will be progressively loaded with a set of “core documents”, which are documents provisionally identified as of central importance to the Inquiry.  This will include for example the principal witness statements, and key documents supporting those statements.  The site will be configured to provide automatic email alerts to participants when new documents are added.

4. The purpose of providing core documents via the Secure Website is to assist participants to prepare for the hearings.  The inclusion or otherwise of a document in the core collection does not affect its evidential status, and documents outside the core collection are still part of the evidence which the Commission may potentially consider.  As the Inquiry develops, the Commission will consider requests to move documents to the core collection on the Secure Website at any time.

5. Participants seeking access to additional documents filed with the Commission outside the core collection may send a request to the Royal Commission’s Information Officer Lynley Jones: lynley.jones@royalcommission.govt.nz.  Access to additional material will be at the direction of the Commission.
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